
 

 

Glen Osmond Road and Fullarton Road Project Update Reference number: # 20901918 

21/12/2023 Page 1 of 1 

OFFICIAL 

OFFICIAL  

Glen Osmond Road and Fullarton 

Road Intersection Upgrade  

Project Update 

       

 

Major construction is now complete and the 

intersection fully open to traffic.  

We would like to sincerely thank the local 

community, particularly residents and 

businesses around the intersection, for your 

patience and understanding during the works to 

upgrade this important intersection. 

You will continue to see some activity around 

the intersection until March 2024, while we 

undertake some minor finishing works. These 

works will include replacement of pavers, local 

signage, line marking, kerbing, service access 

cover adjustments and drainage system 

servicing.  

As part of the finishing works, night works will 
be undertaken intermittently in various locations 
through and around the intersection from 
Sunday 7 January 2024, until project 
completion.  

Occasional lane and speed restrictions will be 

in place to help safely undertake these final 

works. 

Access to properties will be maintained 
throughout these works, however the project 
team will contact individual property owners if 
driveway access is to be temporarily affected by 
the works.  

Some noise disturbance can be expected at 
times while these works are completed; 
however, the work will be managed to minimise 
disturbance to nearby residents and businesses 
as much as practically possible. 

There will be no works on site between 
Saturday 23 December 2023 and Sunday 7 
January 2024.   

Campbell Road Traffic Treatment  

Thank you to all members of the community 

who took the time to provide feedback across 

each stage of the consultation process.  

Following presentation to the City of Unley, the 

Department will review the traffic calming 

treatments again in mid-2024. This will allow 

time for the new traffic conditions to normalise, 

ensuring our traffic monitoring is reflective of 

how people drive through the area following 

completion of the intersection upgrade.  

We look forward to sharing more information 

then.  

For further information 

• Visit: http://www.dit.sa.gov.au/glenosmond  

• Email: 

DIT.GlenOsmondFullarton@sa.gov.au 

• Phone: 1800 271 168 
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